
  BOILING SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL 

Daily Bulletin 

 

Friday, March 29, 2024 

 

General Announcements:                                                 

1. SPRING BREAK WILL BE APRIL 1-5TH. 

 

2. For All Senior Information please click on the links below: 

Senior Notes 

Senior Notes December Grads 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JagyIMmKk5RkuGCyTVgkKutGh5W_i39F/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110686597088357830507&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Phjz7b8-43mnjIeYDiGcGoWeiZEaFQuW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110686597088357830507&rtpof=true&sd=true


3. Seniors, if you would like to participate in 

the 2024 Elementary grad walk please complete the form 

at the link below.  https://forms.gle/vEM3isfBLy8tDNuE6 

 

4.   Seniors, please 

take time to review the Scholarship Page on the 

School Website so you are informed of the many 

scholarship opportunities available to you. 

https://bsh.spart2.org/counseling/monthly_scholarsh

ip_opportunities 

 

5. YEARBOOK: 

 

We are just weeks away from Yearbook Day, May 3rd. 

Yearbooks are available for purchase through 

MySchoolFees for $80, but supply is limited.  

 

https://forms.gle/vEM3isfBLy8tDNuE6
https://bsh.spart2.org/counseling/monthly_scholarship_opportunities
https://bsh.spart2.org/counseling/monthly_scholarship_opportunities


In years past, we have sold out before Yearbook Day, so 

books are not guaranteed to be available for purchase on 

that day. The best way to secure your child’s annual is by 

pre-purchasing now. Additionally, the price of the 

yearbook will increase on April 1st to $90. Take 

advantage of the lowest price by purchasing before then.  

 

If you have any questions, please email Ms. Mathis at 

casey.mathis@spart2.org . 

 

6. ATTENDANCE POLICY:  Please click on the 

links below to see the key points of our attendance and early 

dismissal from school policies. Please note that any early 

dismissal ideally needs to be submitted in writing 24 hours 

before the absence or no later than 8:06 the morning of.  

Please click the link below for more information.  

attendance policy 

 

7.  Cell Phone Policy:  Please click the link 

below for our student cell phone policy.  cell phone policy 

 

mailto:casey.mathis@spart2.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18cFdWt9j-6EWFzbrN3ip-XhvjEVQ7VXU/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11fBbCzEBI5Rm_zR75eUZ-wg9WcJT7kTBk94VHTmQPxQ/edit?usp=sharing


8.   Spartanburg Regional is offering a 

Summer Program for Students Interested in a Healthcare 

Career June 10-14.  Students interested in a healthcare 

career are invited to apply for our High School to Health 

Care summer program, where you can shadow health 

professionals in a hospital setting.  This program is open 

to rising juniors and seniors.  The application deadline is 

March 29, 2024.  Please see Mr. Butler or Mrs. Teal in 

guidance for more information.   

 

9.  



The 2024 Academy Day is a fantastic opportunity for students to 

learn more about academy nominations, talk with representatives 

from various military academies, form new connections, and 

speak to current cadets and midshipmen. 

  

Details for the events can be found on the attached flyer! 

 

10. Limestone University is holding their Spring Open 

House on Saturday, April 13th from 8:30am-1:00pm.  

Please RSVP by April 8th. Use the following link to register 

& for more information. 

https://www.limestone.edu/admissions/undergraduate/open-

house 

 

11. USC Upstate is hosting a Nursing Teen Summer 

Academy for any rising 10-12 grade student who is 

interested in nursing June 24-28 from 9am-3pm.  The 

week-long program will give you a better understanding of 

the different roles of nursing.  Space is limited so please 

stop by the guidance office to get more information on how 

to register. 

 

12.       Seniors: 

 

Jump Start at USC Upstate: A Free 4-Week Summer Bridge 

Program to Support High School Graduates in Preparing for 

the Academic Rigor of College Courses – Especially Math 

  

https://www.limestone.edu/admissions/undergraduate/open-house
https://www.limestone.edu/admissions/undergraduate/open-house


When:  July 8 – August 1 (9 AM to 3 PM, Monday-

Thursday)  

Where:  USC Upstate  

Cost:  Free to Qualifying High School Graduates  

What:  Our 4-week Summer Bridge Program supports high 

school graduates in preparing for the academic rigor of 

college courses – especially math.  We want to refresh your 

skills and help you build a solid foundation for 

achievement.  If you are nervous about your math skills or 

passing college classes, this program is designed for you.  We 

have expert instructors and staff ready to help you achieve 

your college goals, and we are now accepting applications 

for Summer 2024.  

Qualifying high school graduates will receive scholarships to 

cover their summer tuition, fees, and books.  Students will 

attend class and relevant programming each day on our 

Spartanburg campus.  You will enroll in a freshman seminar 

(worth three college credit hours) and participate in a math 

refresher.  You must agree to attend all meetings in person. 

  

Visit https://bit.ly/uscupstatejumpstart23 to read more 

about our program and access the application.  We have a 

limited number of slots and they will fill up quickly!  You 

can contact Dr. Susannah Waldrop at 

smw22@uscupstate.edu with any questions.  

 

13.  The BMW Scholarship application 
is currently open. If we have any seniors who are 

https://bit.ly/uscupstatejumpstart23
mailto:smw22@uscupstate.edu


interested, please visit the Spartanburg Community 
College website or you can stop by the guidance 
office for more information. 

 

14.  History Club is going on a field 
trip to Medieval Times on Thursday, April 18th.  This 
will be a member’s only activity; however, new 
members are always welcome. The cost will be $60 
per student and students may get permission slips 
from Mr. Hauser in B-221. We will leave BSHS at 8 
a.m. in the morning and get back after school is out 
(probably between 4-5, because it is in 
Lawrenceville, GA, near Atlanta). 

 

15.   Current 9th graders – if you are 
interested in taking the dual enrollment American 
Sign Language courses through SCC here at BSHS 
next year, please stop by and see Mrs. Dillard or 



Mrs. Bridges in the guidance office in the Legacy 
Building to pick up initial paperwork. 

 

16.   Any freshman, sophomore, or 

junior wishing to run for student council next 

year please stop by C110 (Ms. Atkins) to pick 

up a packet.  

 

17. Junior/Senior Prom tickets go on sale during 
lunch on Wednesdays.  Tickets are sold 
individually. If you are bringing a guest, the guest 
must be preapproved to purchase their ticket. 
Forms can be found under the “student” tab on 
the school website. Prom Tickets are now $30. 

 

18. ACADEMIC ASSISTANCE:  Do you need help with an 

assignment or need extra time to complete your work? 
Well, we have the place for you! The Academic Assistance 
Lab has reopened this semester. The lab is available 
Tuesdays for English, Social Studies, and Spanish and 
Thursdays for Math and Science. The lab will be open 



from 3:30 to 4:30. Please review the information below 
for the locations. If you have additional questions, please 
see Mrs. Turner.  
 
  Tuesdays 
  English (B117) 
  Social Studies (B119) 
  Spanish (L-A2/L-A3 @ Freshman Academy) 
 

Thursdays 
  Science (B117) 
  Math (B119) 
 
Attendance is a part of earning credit for your courses. 
We have begun accepting students for attendance 
recovery if you have gone over the number of allowed 
days for your 9-week or semester courses for 
the current grading period. Attendance Recovery is 
available Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday from 
3:30 to 4:30 and Wednesday from 2:30 to 4:30. 
Attendance Recovery is currently held in F-120 (located 
behind the Main Gym) @ the Main Campus. Please see 
Mrs. Turner or your grade-level principal if you have 
additional questions.  
 



19. Important resource for the Class of 

2024! Make sure to check the Senior Information page 

on the BSHS website throughout the year: 

https://bsh.spart2.org/student_resources/senior_informa

tion 

If you need the Senior Information Pack please come by 

the front office to get pick one up. 

 

 

 BSHS Service Club Announcements: 

1. All Betas are responsible for checking the Remind and 

Google Classroom. 
2. Betas are reminded to check their Reminds and Google Classroom. 

March/April/May 2024 Happenings: 

Tuesday, April 9th - 3:30 pm - B115 - Meeting to discuss how to turn in 

Beta Club Community Service Logs - Please attend to ensure you get credit 

for your hours - BRING YOUR CHROMEBOOK!! 

Thursday, April 11th - 7:30 am - B115 - If you cannot attend 4/9 after 

school, this meeting is for you!  Meeting to discuss how to turn in Beta Club 

Community Service Logs - Please attend to ensure you get credit for your 

hours - BRING YOUR CHROMEBOOK!! 

https://bsh.spart2.org/student_resources/senior_information
https://bsh.spart2.org/student_resources/senior_information


April 15th – 3:30 pm – Senior Beta Community Service Log Hours are due in 
the Google Classroom.  Failure to turn the hours in by this date will result in 
not receiving a graduation cord. 

  
 April 16th - Spring Festival - Set up begins at 5:00 
 

April 19th - Senior Community Service Logs are due in Google Classroom no 
later than 3:30 pm. 
 
April 27th - Hendrix Cherry Blossom Festival 5 pm to 8 pm - Please respond 
with your name, student email, and times you can work. 

 
April 30th – Senior Beta cords will be distributed in B119 from 7:30 am to 
8:00 am and during lunches. 
 
May 15th - Freshman, Sophomore, and Junior Beta Community Service Log 
Hours are due in the Google Classroom no later 3:30 pm 

 
May 19th – 3:30 pm – Freshman, Sophomore, and Junior Beta Community 
Service Log Hours are due in the Google Classroom. 
 

****Spring Festival is from 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm.  To ensure we have enough 

candy for all attendees, Mrs. Johnson and I are planning to divide the Spring 

Festival into the following 5 time intervals.  Please respond to this email 

with the interval you can work: 

Interval 1:  5:00 pm-6:00 pm - Set Up - 6 students needed 

Interval 2: 5:30 pm-6:30 pm - Game Monitor and Candy Distribution - 6 

students 

Interval 3:  6:00 pm-6:30 pm - Game Monitor and Candy Distribution - 6 

students 

Interval 4:  6:30 pm-7:30 pm - Game Monitor and Candy Distribution - 6 

students 

Interval 5:  7:00 pm-8:00 pm - Game Monitor and Candy Distribution, Clean 

Up and Return basketball goal - 6 students 



**Please feel free to enjoy the rest of the festival.  You will be recording the 

hourlong interval for your service time. 

**The Spring Festival has been postponed to April 16th from 5:30-7:30.   If 

you signed up and cannot work due to the date change please respond to 

this Remind. 

**We will continue to accept candy for the Spring Festival until April 15th. 

**1 bag = 1 hour 

**2 small bags = 2 hours 

**2 large bags (150 pieces or more per bag) = 3 hours 

  Sports: 

All Home games require Online Tickets for All Sporting 

Events!! 

1. Online tickets can be purchased here.  Click the link below.   

https://bsh.spart2.org/athletics/online_ticketing 

2. BSHS Softball at Chapman at 5:30 p.m. 

3. BSHS Girls Varsity Lacrosse vs. Hillcrest at 6:30 p.m. 

4. BSHS Baseball at Fountain Inn at 1:30 p.m. on Saturday, 

March 30th.  

https://bsh.spart2.org/athletics/online_ticketing

